
The Bishop’s Co-Ed School, Undri
REPORT ON THE PRINCIPAL’S ADDRESS TO THE PARENTS OF CLASSES

NURSERY TO V FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2023-24

‘What makes a child gifted and talented may not always be good grades in
school, but a different way of looking at the world and learning.’ —Chuck
Grassley

The Principal’s address of classes of Nursery to V was held on the following dates-

Classes Dates
Nursery 5th April
LKG, UKG 12th April
I and II 19th April

III,IV and V 5th July

Our Principal Mr. Julian Luke addressed the parents of classes Nursery to V following
the re-opening of the school.

The welcome speech was followed by the opening prayers done by Mrs. C. Victor-
Class Co-ordinator of Nursery, Mrs. M. Marian –the Second Session Pre-Primary Co-
ordinator (for LKG, UKG), Mr. S. Francis-the First Session Junior School Co-
ordinator (for classes II to V) and by Mr. G. Godfrey the Second Session Junior
School Co-ordinator (for classes III, IV and V) respectively.

During the event, Mr. Julian Luke introduced the Heads, Class Coordinators, Class
Teachers, and Subject Teachers. Their introductions were displayed simultaneously
on a digital screen along with their photographs, qualifications, and hobbies.

Our Headmistress Mrs. Melissa Fernandes enlightened the parents with the rules and
regulations of the school which needed to be adhered to by the students and parents.
These are critical in bringing about discipline and setting up high standards that will
facilitate young minds helping them achieve long-term growth.

Dr. Y Singh, our School Psychologist, shared an informative and inspiring message.
She emphasized the role of parents in shaping a child's personality and upbringing
from toddlerhood to adolescence. Dr. Singh also provided valuable information
regarding behavioural and physical developmental changes that occur during the
transitional period for students aged eight to ten. Her message was beneficial in



enhancing parenting skills and understanding the students' growing phase as they
approach adolescence.

Our Principal, Mr. Julian Luke and our Headmistress, Mrs. Melissa Fernandes, proved
the proverb that states: "If the heads of the school are strong, motivating, and good
managers who clearly outline the expectations of the staff, students, and parents, then
the school tends to make progress." They diligently addressed queries raised by some
parents.

Our Principal Mr. Julian Luke then permitted the parents to interact with the teachers
of their wards.

Report by:

Mrs. R. Baptist



A Principal who leads the way to a brighter tomorrow

Making lives Better

A Headmistress where excellence meets inspiration

A pleasant handshake

Achieving excellence together



Parent-teacher interaction-An important tool for bonding



Together we can achieve!
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